Thomas, Karen

From: Gagnon, Aida

Sent: Monday, April 24, 2023 8:04 AM
To: Thomas, Karen

Subject: FW: Public hearing flavored Tabasco
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status; Flagged

From: Theresa Mcmanus <thlymcl@aol.com>

Sent: Saturday, April 22, 2023 8:47 PM

To: Legislative Information Office (legis.info@legislature.maine.gov)
<LegislativelnformationOffice@legislature.maine.gov>

Subject: Public hearing flavored Tabasco

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature.

Hello

| have been a Maine resident nearly all of my life. | am also a mother as work in social services. Adding flavor is
unnecessary and does nothing but lure in customers with an increased temptation to sample a highly addictive
substance. An increased lure for underage teens who have an increased likely hood to become addicted.

I also want to point out this is an increased draw for those with intellectual disabilities who may also struggle with an
increased likelihood of lower impulse control when it comes to tempting flavored tobacco. Increasing the draw of
tobacco will also further saturate the Medicaid system with tobacco related ilinesses. Unfortunately the draw for
flavoring the tobacco is sole profit driven and the cost of Mainers health. Please consider banning this product.

Theresa McManus
South Berwick, ME

Sent from my iPhone



